
            

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

Tuscola CUSD #301 
School Board News – July 21, 2014 Meeting 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Action Items: 

 Approved Minutes from June 23, 2014 Meeting. 

 Approved Payment of Bills in the amount of $719,442.01 (Construction cost of 

$184,293 and Life Safety/North Ward Keyless Entry System of $27,500) 

 Approved Treasurer and Bookkeeper Reports. 

 Accepted Ms. Stephanie Terwelp’s registration as Kindergarten Teacher. 

 Accepted Mr. John O’Dell’s resignation as Special Education Teacher. 

 Accepted Ms. Chelsie Logan’s resignation as Special Education Teacher. 

 Employed Ms. Emily Groves as Kindergarten Teacher. 

 Approved High School Coaches List for 2014-2015. 

 Approved Closed Session Minutes from January -June 2014. 
 

 

 

 

Information Items: 
 Superintendent’s Report:  Introduction of New Teachers, Financial Update, 

Summer/Life Safety Work, Safety Update, Policy Book Update, Douglas County 
Superintendent Meeting, Sales Tax Project –Ervin Park, Insurance – Loss Prevention 
Specialist, and Permission to Hire on Late Notice. 

 North Ward Principal’s Report by Mrs. Torbit:  Maintenance Work, Open House, 
Kindergarten Night, and Summer Activities. 

 East Prairie Principal’s Report by Mrs. Munson:  None 

 High School Report by Mr. Allen: None 

 

Closed Session: 
 Personnel, Negotiations, and Closed Session Minutes. 

Next Meeting 
 
Monday,  
August 25, 2014 
 
 
 
 

 
Michael Smith, Superintendent   409 S. Prairie    

 Tuscola Community Unit School District  Tuscola, Illinois  61953 
 
 


